
An Important Notice 

 
Dear Applicants to the BSc Degree Programme 
 
A few Important Guidelines to Progress through the BSc Degree Programme and Earn your 
degree with Good Academic Record 
 

• Always consult the faculty appointed Personal Academic Counsellor (who is a 
Permanent Academic Staff of the Faculty) to get advices/guidance/clarifications 
regarding your academic matters.  Each of you will be assigned a Personal Academic 
Counsellor by the Faculty.  

• For any other support, if you face any problems (like ragging) immediately contact the 
Faculty Student Counsellors whose details are given below.  

o Department of Botany: Dr. H.L. Darshini Weerahewa 011 2881 134  

o Department of Chemistry: Dr. C. Ranasinghe 011 2881 385   

o Department of Computer Science: Mrs. I.D.I.D. Ariyasingha 011 2881 098 

o Department of Mathematics: Mrs. K.D.V.F. Siriwardana  011 2881 443 

o  Department of Physics: Dr. K.N.D. Bandara 011 2881 242 

o Department of Zoology: Dr. Neetha N Punchihewa 011 2881 488 

• In addition, you can also contact the University Marshalls or Security Officers on duty, if 
unknown people interfere with your freedom within the Campus.    

• For your safety, Do NOT share your Mobile/Telephone numbers, Email / other 
Passwords, etc. with unknown persons / senior students, both within and outside the 
OUSL Premises.  

• Only the Security Officers and the Staff of the OUSL have the right to check your Student 
Record Book.  

• Ragging at any place is Prohibited by an Act of Parliament of Sri Lanka.  
Ragging / harassment is a serious offence and perpetrators can be punishable under 
various laws of Sri Lanka.  

• Also, the students can report any ragging incidents with the UGC Portal:   
https://eugc.ac.lk/rag/ 

 
Faculty Student Counsellors 
Faculty of Natural Sciences, OUSL      24th January 2020 
 


